
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 7 Autumn Term 
7th October 2016 

 

Soup and 

Bread Day 
 

We had a great time on 

Wednesday making soup and 

bread and then sharing it 

with our parents and friends. 

I think the Sea Otters recipe 

for roasted butternut squash 

was the winner in terms of 

popularity with the Meerkats 

cheese and onion bread 

topping the bread stakes. 

 

 

  

Parent Forum 
 
Apologies to those expecting a general parent forum on Tuesday, this was 
postponed  to next Tuesday, 11th October as a meeting specifically for 
Bees parents was held.  Notes from that meeting have been given to the 
parents and carers attending.  If you are a Bee parent who was unable to 
attend and would like the notes, please email the school office and we will 
send you them. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Forum 

2pm 

11th October 2016 
In the staff room at school. 

Please let the office know if you 

are attending and if you have any 

items for the agenda/discussion. 
 

COMING UP! 
 

Bikeability 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
All our Year 5 Sea Otters are taking part in 

Bikeability Week starting on Monday.  Bikes need 

to be in school on Monday.  Please don’t forget 

bike helmets. 

 

_____________________________________ 

 

Hough Mill Visit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our Meerkats are visiting Hough Mill, 

Swannington on Tuesday 11th October.   Please 

remember to bring a waterproof coat and 

suitable shoes.  Wellies please if it’s very wet! 

 

 
 
 

Half Term  

Stars of the Week 

Assembly 

Friday 14th October 

2016 

2.30pm 

All welcome 
 

 

 

 

Worries and concerns 
Attached to this newsletter is a copy of a parent 
leaflet explaining how to deal with worries and 
concerns.  This makes the procedure clear and 
the route to follow if you have any concerns 
regarding your child. 


